HB 921 -- PUBLIC ADMINISTRATORS
SPONSOR: Pfautsch

This bill provides that public administrators are no longer
required to take into their custody the persons of all minors under
the age of 14 whose parents are dead and who do not have legal
guardians or conservators, and the estates of persons when moneys
are delivered to the public administrator from the county coroner.

The bill also repeals a provision providing that public
administrators will be the ex officio public conservator and have
charge of the estates of minors.



